
 

 

SUBJECT: UGA Housing: Update about appointment times 

Dear Bulldog, 

First, thank you for your patience as we work to include everyone in the fall 2020 class in the room 

selection process. Today, University Housing has offered one round of appointment times to choose a 

space to 1,998 students who registered for housing by February 15, 2020 at 1:05 p.m. (for women) and 

March 14, 2020 at 12:34 p.m. (for men). 

Your registration date falls after these cutoff dates. Since appointment times to choose a space are 

given based on the day/time you registered for housing and paid the $35 fee, you will be included in a 

later round of room selection. We will continue to email appointment times every Thursday until all 

first-year students are assigned housing. 

We send room appointment times in waves so that we can be as flexible as possible to ensure everyone 

has their best chance to choose spaces and to assign roommates. The university guarantees housing for 

all first-year students, so we will have a place for you. 

We’ll send updates about this process weekly to your UGA email. The next update will be sent no later 

than Friday, June 5. 

If you have any questions, please reach out to us; we’re here to help! 

University Housing 

University of Georgia 

housing@uga.edu 

706-542-1421 
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